
 

 

Dear Parents, 

This is to bring in your kind notice that during covid-19 the Ministry of Health and Family 

Welfare on 01
st
  November 2020 announced that students of class 9

th
 to 12

th
 can start coming 

to school from November 17, if they want to see their teachers and get guidance. The ministry 

released the standard protocols for reopening of schools across the country for students with 

the guardian’s approval.  

So, you are requested to give your consent in the below format with your signature and submit 

the same by dtd. 15
th

 November 2020. 

For any query call between 09 :00 am to 02: pm : 0744- 2321024, 2321034 

 

Principal  

  

CONSENT LETTER TO PRINCIPAL 

I Mr. /Mrs. _________________________ F/o, M/o ________________________            

Class ______________ give my consent to send my child for teachers guidance from 17
st
 

November 2020. And take all the responsibility of my ward to pick and drop to and from the 

school till things get normal.  

 

Student’s Name :- _______________________________ Class : ________________ 

Father’s Name : ________________________________ 

Contact No. : __________________________________ 

Signature :    __________________________________ 


